
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 10, 1990 

Dear Bob: 

As I review our accomplishments during the First 
Session of the One Hundred and First Congress, 
I wanted to extend particular thanks to you for 
your help in securing the appointment of Thomas 
Van Bebber as U.S. District Judge for the District 
of Kansas. I especially appreciate your under-
standing of and cooperation in the appointment 
process, and seek your invaluable assistance in 
assuring that it continues to function effectively. 

All my best to you and yours as we begin the new 
year. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510-1601 

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
http://dolearchives.ku.edu

Page 1 of 1


	xftDate: c020_002_000_029_A1b.pdf


